
Puppy Selection Process
We hope this letter finds you and your family well.  I want to start off by saying how excited we 
are about the upcoming weeks and getting everything together for the “Selection Day” for 
your puppy.  As you know, we have waited until they are 3 weeks old for you to make that 
selection, and they are coming into their marking and growing every day.  

I wanted to send out this letter to everyone so that we can go over a few of the specifics and 
how the process will go for those that don’t know or haven't asked about this process. This 
letter is the boring part of a really exciting time. 

First, we will do the selection process through video/facetime or many detailed pics, 
whichever you choose. Unfortunately, we don’t allow home visits for this. We do that because 
the puppies are not yet vaccinated or protected from diseases that could be fatal, especially 
the Parvo virus. There are horror stories of people unknowingly bringing in the disease to the 
kennel and killing an entire litter. I hope you understand our concern. 

Second, your selection will be in the order in which you placed your deposit. For instance, If 
you are first and you want a female, then you will have all the females to choose from. After 
they make a selection the next person in line that wants a female will be able to choose from 
all the available females excluding the one that has already been picked, and so on…We will 
do the same for the males until everyone has made their choice.  

Third, we do a lot of our correspondence via Facebook Messenger. If you are active on 
Facebook, we prefer to send you these videos and pics through that avenue. It allows us to 
upload everything easier and with much less complications than other ways such as email, 
text, etc. The video files are too large for email. 

Fourth, as stated in the “Prices and Procedures” portion of our website, our policy states that if 
you are not satisfied with your choices of the litter, you can transfer your deposit to another 
litter.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 


